
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Autumn Term Enrichment Timetable  

I am writing to you today to share this term’s enrichment timetable (please see attached).  

At Warlingham, we would like all students’ to be a part of an extra-curricular club this year. Year 7s 

attended an Enrichment Fayre last week and were given the opportunity to sign up to clubs. These 

are all free clubs and there is no waiting list, students’ can just turn up and register with the club. 

Joining a club allows students’ to discover and/or develop talents and interests which extend their 

learning beyond the classroom. All students’ can benefit greatly from participating in enrichment 

activities as they can often boost students’ self-confidence, enable them to connect with others, 

develop leadership skills, instil self-motivation, and it will look great on college and work experience 

applications.  

We have a range of sporting, academic, and creative enrichment opportunities to choose from. 

Please discuss the importance of enrichment with your child and encourage them to participate and 

try something new.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss M Johnson 

Enrichment and DofE Coordinator                              

Email: m.johnson@warlinghamtlt.co.uk 
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